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8 November 2023 

  

Dear Parent/Guardian 

I am writing to let you know about the exciting events that are taking place at Maiden Erlegh 

School in Reading this half term. 

MER's Got Talent  

Students will be given the opportunity to submit an application form and then audition on either 

Monday 4 December or Tuesday 5 December. 

If their act is successful, they will be put through to the Live Final on Tuesday 12 December!  

 

Year 7 and Year 8 Disco  

We will be holding our school disco on Monday 18 December - 4:30-6:30. 

Students attending the disco will have to pay £5 on entry. The PTA will be there selling sweets, 

drinks and snacks.   

 

Cultural Celebration Day  

On Wednesday 29 November students will be invited to wear their cultural dress to school.  

During the day, the canteen will serve a cultural selection of food.  

 

Non-Uniform Day  

Friday 15 December will be a non-uniform day for all students.  All students need to pay £1 to 

wear their own clothes with the money being donated to the MER Parent Teacher Association.  

 

We have lots of exciting things to look forward to and more details will come out closer to each 

event so please look out for the letters. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Miss Hancock  

Assistant Headteacher 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 


